
Board Highlights
April 3, 2023

The Board of Education officially welcomed
their newest member, Patrick Boyle, as trustee
for Subdivision #6, elected in our By-Election
held on March 9, 2023. Patrick is a long-time
Moose Jaw resident. He and his wife have three
children currently attending school in Prairie
South. Patrick is the Executive Director of
Communications and Client Services for the
Water Security Agency. We are excited to
welcome Patrick to the Board.

For more information visit www.prairiesouth.ca.

Flag Raising with 
New Southern Plains

Metis Local 160

Welcome Patrick Boyle!

Today we strengthened our
partnership with the New
Southern Plains Métis Local
160 as we permanently
raised the Métis flag in our
Board Office. This flag
represents a commitment to
continually educating
ourselves and doing our part
in actions toward meaningful
truth and reconciliation. We
are committed to
developing relationships
among all students to
enhance their sense of
cultural identity, belonging
and security. Everyone is
welcome and supported in
Prairie South Schools. We
thank Darrell Hawman for
attending this flag raising
with our Board and Senior
Administration. 

Hoopla Success!

Central Collegiate Boys 4A Gold
Coronach School Boys 1A Gold
Coronach School Girls 1A Bronze

Congratulations to the following teams
winning medals at Hoopla 2023:


